January 25, 2025

Sent by email: w.toyer@alsbc.ca
Wendy Toyer, Chair

ALS Society of BC — PROJECT HOPE
C/O 2404 Parveen Place

Nanaimo, BC V9T 0G2

Dear Wendy Toyer,
Re: Letter of Support for ALS Society of BC — PROJECT HOPE

At the Regular Council meeting of January 20, 2025, Council for the City of Nanaimo, Province of
British Columbia unanimously passed a motion to provide a letter of support to the Amyotrophic
Lateral Sclerosis (ALS) Society of BC regarding PROJECT HOPE.

The City of Nanaimo appreciates the services provided by the ALS Society of BC to support ALS
patients and family members to meet the physical and emotional needs of those living with ALS
and their caregivers. The City further supports their efforts to enhance clinical care and to
promote advanced ALS research and treatment innovations at the University of British Columbia
(UBC) under the leadership of Dr. Erik Pioro, ALS Society of BC Professorship. We share the
vision of creating a world class ALS Centre at UBC.

The work being done by the ALS Society of BC through PROJECT HOPE is not only crucial for
individuals and their families affected by ALS , but it also represents a significant step forward in
the fight against this devasting disease.

The City of Nanaimo is proud to support this exciting initiative.

Sincerely,
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LEONARD KROG, Méyor
City of Nanaimo
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